
Alumni Association Communication Consent 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Alumni Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As a valued member of our Alumni Association, we would 

like to keep you informed about our activities, events, and opportunities that may be of interest to 

you. 

To facilitate this, we kindly request your consent to communicate with you via email, phone, and 

postal mail. Please take a moment to review the following consent options: 

I consent to receive communications via email.  

I consent to receive communications via phone.  

I consent to receive communications via postal mail.  

Submit Consent  

If you have any questions or would like to withdraw your consent at any time, please feel free to 

contact us at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your continued support and engagement with the Alumni Association! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Alumni Association Name] 


